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OFFICIAL 

Asphalt work on Waterfall Way, Dorrigo, 
Monday 3 April 2023 
Transport for NSW is carrying out asphalt work on Waterfall Way at 
Dorrigo. 

Transport for NSW will carry out the work, which includes asphalting the road either side of the 
roundabout, from Monday 3 April for four days. Work was delayed from 27 March due to wet weather. 

Traffic impact 
A single lane contraflow arrangement and reduced speed limit of 40kms/h will be in place during 
the work. Motorists should expect delays of up to five minutes.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. 

How will the work affect you? 
The work will involve the use of machinery which generates some noise. We will make every 
effort to minimise noise by turning off machinery and vehicles when not in use. 

Parking access adjacent to this work may also be restricted during this time.  

Contact 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact us on 1800 653 092 or email 
region.north@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this time 

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 653 092 

mailto:region.north@transport.nsw.gov.au
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